EIOPA outlines key financial stability
risks

Today, the European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority (EIOPA)
published its June 2018 Financial Stability Report of the (re)insurance and
occupational pensions sectors in the European Economic Area. The persistent
low yield environment remains the main risk for both the insurance and
pension fund sector. Furthermore, new types of risks are emerging with the
onset of climate change and rapid technological developments.

More information in the press release.
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